B.  TRAINING
The Animal Welfare Act was revised in 1985 to include training requirements for personnel working with animals. The IACUC is to administer the training program at each institution.  Policy training is required during the new employee training session.  The training is required by anyone having significant contact with animal areas or animal tissues.  It will cover both IACUC and DLAM policies related to safety and animal care while using the facilities.  As with the live animal training, policy training must be completed before you may have access to the animal facilities.  

Protocols will not receive approval unless evidence of personnel training is provided. (There is a six-month grace period for new investigators, staff and students). 

